
From: Conner, Dede - KDE Division Director 

To: All State KSIS Contacts 

Subject: KSIS Notification: Final Transcripts Webinar Rescheduled 

Date: Wednesday, May 7, 2025 10:16:41 AM 
 

 

KSIS Points of Contact: 

End-of-Year Electronic Transcripts (eTranscripts) training, originally scheduled for May 

9th, is being rescheduled to May 29th. 

Please share this information and encourage new high school counselors, registrars, or 

any staff that work with transcripts to register and attend. Live participation is 

encouraged but the training will be recorded and available in the KDE Media Portal. 

 
Parchment is offering this training to help schools be ready for end of year processing. 

 

Subject: Kentucky Final Transcripts: End-of-Year Submission Webinar 2025 

Date: Thursday, May 29, 2025 

Time: 1:00 PM EDT 

Where: On-Line Training 

Registration: Click here to register 

 
Meeting links will be shared with registered attendees. Questions can be submitted in 

advance through the KDE Data Services mailbox. 

As a reminder, Parchment is the state standard for electronic transcripts, Kentucky 

universities rely on schools to release transcripts timely through Parchment to ensure 

students applications are processed as efficiently as possible. 

Thank you for your help to ensure the appropriate individuals in your district get this 

information. 

Daniel Bradley 

Systems Consultant IT 

 

Division of School Data Services 

Office of Education Technology 

Phone: (502) 892-6254 Ext. 2109 

Email: daniel.bradley@education.ky.gov 

300 Sower Blvd. – 4th floor 

Frankfort, KY 40601 
Twitter: @KyDeptofEd 

https://mediaportal.education.ky.gov/
https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.surveymonkey.com%2Fr%2FFinaleTranscriptRegistration%3Fname%3D%5Bname_value%5D&data=05%7C02%7Clinda.burton%40education.ky.gov%7Ccb52ee2738a441b45dac08dd8d71c5c4%7C9360c11f90e64706ad0025fcdc9e2ed1%7C0%7C0%7C638822242002866152%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=gaM4hgAElglBYhEhtyn%2BgXCiKPufcK2m0YZx5oTFaD8%3D&reserved=0
mailto:kdedatarequest@education.ky.gov
mailto:daniel.bradley@education.ky.gov


 
 

 

 

This email may contain confidential data or information and is intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom 

it is addressed. If you are not the named addressee you should not disseminate, distribute, or copy this e-mail, and you are 

requested to notify the sender immediately. 


